Gregory Bagley
Ludlow
LD 1109

Dear Judiciary members,

I am writing to comment on LD 1109 for the banning of large capacity magazines.
I ask that you vote "Ought not to Pass" on this bill.

This bill is a violation of our second amendment rights and also a violation of
recent Supreme Court decisions where anything in common use can't be banned.
Many firearms come standard with more than ten rounds and they have been that way
for decades and are owned by millions of people nationwide. Once again I please ask
you to vote Ought not to Pass on this bill. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Gregory Bagley
Ludlow Maine.



